August 17, 2020

Zoning Board of Appeals - Town of Canandaigua
5440 Routes 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

Dear Members of the Board;

My name is Wiliam Henry. My family lives at 5269 Menieth Dr (Menteth Landing
LLC). I met Richard and Alyse Brovitz last year when they sulbmitted their
preposed house plans fo the board for review and approval. Prior to that
planning meeting, | reviewed their plans and fully supported their proposed
project.

They recently let me know they wish to build a secondary two-story
garage/storage structure on the most westerly portion of their lot which borders
my family's property. They provided me with a plan and elevations of the
proposed structure. it is my understanding that they are requesting 4 variances,
three of which were approved for the former applicant's garage, and are
requesting a fourth variance for height. | am in support of their proposed
structure and the approval these four variances.




